
Dear Families, 

We are thrilled to be part of the Menomonee Falls Christmas Parade on Sunday, December 
1st! Let’s make this a joyful community event as we come together to celebrate and share 
the Good News. 

Our float will feature a Living Nativity Scene on a secured truck and flatbed trailer, and we 
need your help to make it shine! 

Here’s how you can get involved: 

For the Nativity Scene: 

• Donations Needed before Thanksgiving break (please send to school): 

o White net lights 

o White string lights 

• Set-Up Help: 

o Adults to assist with set-up. Meet in the Parish parking lot at 2:30 PM on 
Sunday, 12/1. 

• Actors: 

o Approximately 14 older students to portray characters in the Nativity. These 
students need to be to our float spot on Kenwood by 3:30 pm to get into 
costume. 

For the Parade Walkers: 

We’ll be handing out festive pinwheels and glow sticks, each adorned with information 
about our wonderful school. 

• Walkers Needed: 

o About 20 walkers (students and parents). 

• Float Greeters: 

o Starting at 3:00 pm, Adults to meet walkers at Kenwood Blvd and Pilgrim Rd 
and guide them to our float. 

• Donations Needed  : 

o Matching hats to help identify our group. 



Important Details for Walkers: 

• Meet at the float spot by 4:00 PM. 

• Plan to park and walk to the float, so allow extra time to arrive. 

Now that you have the details, won’t you join the fun?  

Let us know you’re coming by signing up here: Parade Sign-Up 

We can’t wait to celebrate this special season together. Thank you for your help in making 
this event a success! 

It's going to be great! 
Annemarie 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C49AFA72CA7FE3-52884706-walk#/

